MEMO

DATE: 3/9/2022
TO: Judiciary and Law Committee
FROM: Captain Justin A. Miller

Kenosha County Sheriff's Department

RE: 2022 Badger State Sheriff Association Equipment Donations

To the Committee,

The Badger State Sheriff Association has graciously awarded us equipment to improve
deputy safety.

Equipment to be donated:

Ballistic Vests (4) to replace dated TRT vests

Less Lethal equipment including 40mm impact rounds & OC Munitions
TKO Fire Suppression Systems (3)

Thermal Scope for TRT Operations

Equipment to outfit one additional K9 Squad Vehicle

Thank you, a—

Captain Justin-A-Willer #221
Administrative Services Division

cc. Judiciary and Law Committee Members
File

9-Mar-22



